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LETTER DATED 2 JULY 1982 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVES 
OF EGYPT AND FRANCE TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE 

PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

On instructions from our Governments, we draw the attention of the Security 
Council to the situation in the Middle East and would like the Council to take up 
that question at the earliest possible time. 

You will find herewith the text of a preliminary draft resolution concerning 
this question, which we ask you to have circulated to the representatives of the 
States members of the Security Council. 

(Simed) A. Esmat Al;DXI. MEGUID (SiPned) Luc de La BARRE de NANTEUIL 
Ambassador Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of Egypt Permanent Representative of France 


